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21st July 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Once again I would like to thank you for your continued support and patience during this time. We are continuing to 

work through risk assessments and documentation in order to be ready to welcome all children back in September, 

but as I am sure you will appreciate this is a significant piece of work to undertake, which is why information is 

coming to you in smaller but more regular updates.  

I can confirm that from September, we will be running our Before School Club from 8.00am instead of 8.15am. If 

children wish to have breakfast they MUST be in school before 8.15am. The kitchen will have screens installed and 

children will go to the hatch themselves to select what they would like to eat. They will also have to sit on tables with 

others from their year group and where possible only others from their class. Due to the restrictions this puts upon 

the group, we will need to be mindful of numbers and will be putting an upper limit on spaces initially.  

The cost for this club will be £2.50 per day and for those in receipt of Free School Meals this is reduced to £1.00 as 

we are able to use the additional Pupil Premium income to the school to top this up.  

Clubs are only permitted to run in school if they are ‘essential’. As such, we ask that you only use this facility if you 

need to do so for work purposes.  

As I explained in a previous letter, you are able to resume your usual before and after school provision for your 

children as of the Autumn term, but parents and carers MUST inform us of which setting your child attends, on 

which day(s) and provide us with a contact number for the provision. This should be done via the school office as 

soon as possible, so we can make contact with these settings directly. You should also seek reassurances that the 

setting practices effective hygiene measures and is following agreed guidance.  

You will be able to book the Before School Club in the usual way via ParentMail/PlusPay but please ensure you book 

your child in as they will not be able to attend if the booking has not been made. Initially there will be a limit of 20 

spaces each day, but if this works well, we can look to increase this. 

Wishing you a lovely summer break and we look forward to seeing you all in the Autumn term.  

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs K Scott  
Headteacher  
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